

      MINUTES OF THE HUNTERS HILL BRIDGE CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING





           7 November 2018

PRESENT:   C. Sheldrake, B. Allen, G. Lawson, H. Hobbs, R. Templeton, L. Allen,  D. Connors, I. Clarke, K. De Palo, 
APOLOGIES:  B. Ternes
MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING:  Agreed unanimously.
BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MEETING:

1. Congress 2019: GL advised that that John McIlrath has confirmed his availability to direct the Congress next year.
2. Directors meeting: Brian Soutter has been unable to get all directors to agree to a date.
3. Bar Codes: Paul Lavings has advised that bar codes cost $5.50/set of 48. CS will consult with Brian S. If he is in favour of proceeding, the Club will purchase a set in order to ensure that they work with the dealing machine.
4. Intermediate Lessons: David Beauchamps no longer gives lessons. However, Anita Curtis is available. It was agreed that LA should talk to Anita regarding dates & topics.
5. Joan Butts: It was agreed that a date in March/April would be ok & CS is to talk to Joan B. on that basis.
CORRESPONDENCE: 
1. Nomination Form from NSWBA: CS agreed to nominate again for the position of Zonal Councillor for the metropolitan zone of the NSWBA. KDP will forward to the nomination form to the NSWBA Secretary.
2. Xmas Party Invitations: Noted
3. Marketing & Other Information: The information forwarded from David Purkiss of the Central Coast Bridge Club was distributed & noted.
4. Emails to Angie Boulton Council regarding A/C: Noted 
NEW BUSINESS:
1. Air Conditioning: BT has emailed the Council regarding this matter & is now waiting for a response.
2. Xmas Party: BA & GL agreed to organise the bar. LA will keep track of RSVPs & print name tags. LA agreed not to play on the day so that she can assist caterers & do whatever else is required. All other Committee members will be available to help on the day. It was agreed that play should commence at 11.
MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY’S REPORT:


The following new member applications were approved:
Wing Roberts

Mick McAuliffe

Cheryl Barrett

Le Thuan 
              It was agreed that the money received from Fiona Fawcett should be held until she either submits a membership application or requests a refund.
TREASURER’S REPORT: 

       See report attached. 

TOURNAMENT SECRETARY’S REPORT: 
            No report.
MASTERPOINT SECRETARY’S REPORT:

             RT advised that green points for October have been processed & red points submitted for approval.
NEXT MEETING:  Wednesday 5 December 10.45am 




           Meeting finished 11.50am

TO DO

1. CS to talk to Brian Soutter regarding bar coding.
2. KDP to forward Nomination Form to NSWBA.
3. CS to talk to Joan Butts regarding teaching workshop.
